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Form 33
Notice of person's wish to be party to proceedings

Section 274, Resource Management Act 1991
To the Registrar
Environment Court
Auckland, Wellington, and Christchurch

I, Nicholas Hurle, wish to be a party to the following proceedings:
ENV-2019-CHC-019
I am a person who made a submission about the subject matter of the proceedings].

I am/am not* a trade competitor for the purposes of section 308C or 308CA of the Resource
Management Act 1991.

I am interested in all the proceedings.

I am interested in the following particular issues:Decision by the Queenstown lake district
council to rezone the land on Mooney as Wakatipu basin rural Amenity Zone (WBRAZ )

I oppose the relief sought for the following reasons- Roading and Traffic

Mooney rd is a very narrow rd and is a Graded 2 road by QLDC.

As Mooney Rd varies between 11.2m and 11.9 m width this will not qualify under the QLDC
land development and subdivision with the potential to serve 200 dwellings.

To up grade to the legal road width of 20m which is the legal road width for the QLDC
serving a potential 200 dwellings the upgrade would be huge .

This in my mind would not be feasible.

Also the huge increase in traffic will cause more chaos to a already over loaded Hunter road
intersection and generally to the Wakatipu basin.

Secondly Water ,

The huge increase in dwelling numbers and just the intensification of the land use will lead to
more contamination of our water ways , ponds and aquifers.

One of the results of this contamination will be the polluting of Lake Hayes.

This is one of the most photographed lakes in New Zealand and it would be a national
disaster to see this ruined for the next generations.
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Signature of person wishing to be a party
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